COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
Minutes of the Meeting
June 22, 2015

1. Vice President LeBlanc called the meeting to Order at 11:35 pm.

2. Vice President LeBlanc requested that a roll call be taken to record the attendance
for the meeting. The Clerk called the roll - all Councillors were present.

3. A motion by Councillor Rourke to accept the minutes of the meeting held on
June 15, 2015 was adopted on a voice vote.

4. An order was presented to the Committee authorizing the Mayor to sign the final
version of a gift of a deed for the so-called Berry Park (formerly known as Berry
Farm) for park land. The order was adopted on a voice vote.

5. A resolution concerning the parcels of land near the Senior Center was submitted
by President Marchese. President Marchese moved to request that the Mayor
attend the Committee of the Whole meeting of August 3 and from time to time as
needed to discuss the acquisition of the parcels of vacant land at the corner of
Newton and Main Streets to benefit the Senior Center. The motion was adopted
on a voice vote. President Marchese moved to place the matter on the table. The
motion was adopted on a voice vote.

6. A motion to adjourn was adopted by a voice vote and the Chair declared the
Committee adjourned at 11:45 pm.

Paul G. Centofanti - Clerk to the Committee of the Whole



